
From: Bill Swart [Bill.Swart@SkjeiTelecom.com] 
Sent: Thursday, September 22, 2005 11:47 AM 
To: Eleanor Lott 
Subject: RE: SES-LIC-20050920-01286 AND SES-STA-20050920-01287 
Ms. Lott, 
  
Thank you for bringing this oversight to my attention so quickly.  The points of communication for 
both applications should be the generic �ALSAT� designation to cover US satellites.  Please let 
me know if there is any other information you need. 
  
Regards, 
Bill   
  
703-917-9882 
  

-----Original Message----- 
From: Eleanor Lott [mailto:Eleanor.Lott@fcc.gov]  
Sent: Thursday, September 22, 2005 11:28 AM 
To: bill.swart@skjeitelecom.com 
Subject: SES-LIC-20050920-01286 AND SES-STA-20050920-01287 
  
September 22, 2005 
  
  
Hello Mr.. Swart, 
  
You filed for the above Life Church a New Application License Ku-band and a STA and 
you did not have on your FCC Form 312 Schedule B the Points of Communication 
Information that is needed for either one of your filings to process them for Public Notice. 
Please submit this information to me ASAP today by close of business. 
  
Thank You 
Eleanor M. Lott 
202-418-0728 
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